
Website: www.taps.school.nz Phone: 078715378 Email: office @taps.school.nz Facebook.com/taprimary Absentee text only: 021 276 0505 

Dear Parents and Caregivers                                                                               27 June 2022 
 

 

We are sending this mini newsletter out as a way of sharing some need to know                   

information for the next few weeks. 
 

First, there will be a Teachers Only Day on Friday 8th July - no school for students.  This is 

the last day of Term 2.  During this time, teachers will be completing a full review of our 

planning and teaching systems, continuing (and hopefully concluding)  the work we 

have been doing at our weekly staff meetings over the past few months.  To reduce the 

stress load on parents, the school is operating a care programme for the day.  For a full 

day (7am - 6pm)  this will cost $45 per child and for part-time hours (9am - 3pm) it will 

cost $35.  The caregivers will organise some engaging activities for the day and the          

students are allowed to be in non-uniform as it is not an official school day.  Laille Martin 

(Before and After School Manager) will send out information and registration links early 

next week.  We encourage other parents who don’t wish to utilise this service to organise 

playdates with other friends, or just enjoy an extra day of holiday with their children. 
 

To recognise Maree Parkes’ dedication and service to TAPS for well over a decade, we 

will be having a special assembly on Thursday 7th July (the last school day of Term 

2).  Parents are welcome to attend. 

If you missed the last newsletter, Maree has resigned as her husband and her are                 

relocating to Great Barrier Island where Maree has won a teaching position at a local 

school.  This will be a sad day for TAPS. 
 

We are extremely proud of the way our tamariki have represented TAPS over the past 

few weeks.  Two teams of four Year 5 and 6 boys participated in the EPRO 8 grand final. 

The Fluffy Avengers placed 5th equal and The United Unicorns Placed 8th equal.  We 

have had a group of children planting our Trees for Survival seedlings on a local 

farm.  Mrs White reports that the students worked extremely hard and  planted well over 

700 plants on Thursday.  Tu Meke!  Additionally, we had two teams representing TAPS at 

the Waikato Rippa Rugby tournament on Thursday as well.  One of those teams coming 

second.  Way to go team! 
 

Thank you to our amazing parents and extended family who supported all of those               

students to achieve personal success in their chosen fields.  In the week coming, we 

have Winter Sports on Tuesday.  Another opportunity for our tamariki to get involved and 

enjoy themselves. 

 
 

 

TEACHER ONLY DAY—FRIDAY 8TH JULY  



Our newsletters will begin a new schedule next term.  We’ve learned that our newsletters 

are more likely to be read if in hardcopy.  It’s easier to read them at the bench while 

you’re waiting for the potatoes to boil, rather than downloading and reading 

online.  However, short reminders are easily accessed via our Facebook page or via 

email in between work and sport practice, or even over a cuppa later in the evening 

once the kids are in bed.  Therefore, we will do monthly newsletters, or 3 a term.  They will 

be distributed in hardcopy, a link on Facebook and be sent via email through                      

Hero.  Hopefully this way we will get to as many people as possible. 

This year, in September,  TAPS will be holding their triennial elections for our school 

Board.  We hope to attract a diverse group of  parents that have skills in a range of areas 

that support our school to be the best it can be as we make decisions that shape our 

children’s future.  If you have an interest in the Board, please put your name forward for 

nomination.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me to have a korero.   

 

Illnesses 

There are a number of very nasty illnesses hitting our children, particularly                              

post-COVID.  We’ve had reports of the genuine influenza (doctor diagnosed), strep 

throat, normal colds, gastro bugs and, most recently, a potential case of scarlet               

fever.  Please, please, please keep your children home if they are not well.  Even a little 

illness can make them susceptible to something far worse, requiring much more time off 

for everyone.  We have four air purifiers rotating around the school as absences show us, 

sickness is more rife in a particular area.  That coupled with clean environments, fresh air 

through ventilation, and good hand washing and sneeze etiquette, are our best           

defence for stopping the spread of these illnesses. 
 

Nga mihi 

Sharon 

Last week, for the first 

time in TAPS history, we 

had two teams competing 

in the Epro8 Waikato 

Grand Final? There was a 

Rock band theme, with the 

teams selecting from four 

different  challenges            

related to this—The Fluffy 

Avengers chose to create 

their own sound system 

and the United Unicorns 

created a working lighting 

system. Both teams 

should be proud of making 

to it the final and creating 

such amazing                   

masterpieces.  

Last week of Eco Warriors planted around 780 plants for the Trees for Survival initiative.  

We really couldn’t have wished for 

more stunning crisp winters’ day. 





 


